November 13, 2023

The Commissioners met as a Board of Canvassers on November 13, 2023. Present were Commissioners
John Smith, Lonnie Brown and Chris Floyd and County Clerk Sandy Barton. Chairman Floyd called the
meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

The Board looked over the tallies for the City/School General Election that was held November 7, 2023,
with no discrepancies found. The County Election Officer presented 9 provisional ballots to the Board, 7
for address change, 2 for name change, plus 3 ballots from Grant County that are in the USD #452 school
district and 1 that was received 11/8/23 but was post marked 11/6/23, all were recommended to count.
All election results were tabulated and recorded in the Abstract of Votes Cast Journal.

There being no further business to come before the Board, Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at
9:15 a.m.

ATTEST: SIGN:
Sandy Barton Chris Floyd
County Clerk Chairman



